
Insights

Mesirow Wealth Management’s Bob
Martin, CFA on WGN Radio 720

Hear Bob’s radio interview from December 5, 2022, as he discusses the macroeconomic environment and
how investors can benefit from a year-end portfolio check-up and what that could entail.

LISTEN TO THE REPLAY

https://wgnradio.com/your-money-matters/mesirow-monday-year-end-planning/

